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December 12, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Tim Wyrosdick 
Superintendent of Schools 
5086 Canal Street 
Milton, Fl 32570-6707 

Dear Mr. Wyrosdick, 

Please be informed that the district recently received two checks which represent the rebates for 
the district’s e-rate program for 2012. One check from Qwest Communications Inc., in the 
amount of $1,824.65 and the second check from A T & T in the amount of $100,232.23. 

 
Notification has also been received from the Universal Service Administrative Corporation that 
E-Rate funding in the amount of $104,170.70 has been approved for the 2013 Funding Year for 
local and long distance telephone service. 

 

 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Judson C. Crane 

JCC/rg 
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